
 
 

March 16, 2019 
 

 

 
 

Leadership visit from MOAA National Council & Chapter Affairs.  Visits with each chapter occur 
every 3 to 4 years to provide an update on the association’s national legislative priorities and 
bolster the work of our local chapter. 

Col Mary J. Mayer, USAF (Ret),                                                                   
Member of MOAA National’s Board of Directors   

Col Mayer completed 30 years of active service in the Air Force culminating in her serving as Commander, 
Defense Contract Management Agency, Northrop Grumman. Mayer retired from the military in 2002 and 
recently completed her four-year gubernatorial appointment to the Advisory Committee to the Oregon 
Department of Veterans' Affairs.  

                                                          
 

Saturday March 16th, 2019 
McCormick Ranch Golf Club 

REGISTRATION/RESERVATION must be received by 4:00 p.m. Tuesday, March 12th 
$25 per person includes lunch. Make check payable to: AZ Chapter MOAA Send to: Charlie Bitner, 134 E. Northview 

Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85020  
Or contact Charlie at 602-943-0028 or Charles.bitner@gmail.com 


